
K22EY-D, Fairbanks, Alaska 
Request For Special Temporary Authority 

September 2015 

 

 Pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the FCC’s rules, Tanana Valley Television Company 
(“TVTV”), licensee of digital low power television station K22EY-D, Fairbanks, AK (the “Station”), 
respectfully requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for the Station to remain silent due to 
circumstances beyond its control.  Inasmuch as the Station will be unable to resume operations 
within 30 days, the instant STA request is being submitted. 

 On September 17, 2015, TVTV discontinued operation of the Station due to problems 
with the Station’s transmitter.  It has been determined that the transmitter is damaged beyond 
repair and must be replaced.  The replacement transmitter has been ordered and will be 
installed as quickly as possible upon delivery. 

 Grant of the STA will serve the public interest by allowing TVTV to make the necessary 
repairs and return the Station to full operation.   

 

 

 

 


